
12 May 2025 

Dear Applicant 

Our Ref: EIR 765 

Your request for information received on 07 May 2025 has been handled under the 
Environmental Information Regulations 2004 (EIR). 

Request 

1. Is the land on which the Bobby Sands statue is situated still owned by the Housing
Executive?
2. If so, has the Housing Executive given permission for the erection of this statue on
its land?

Our response 

We can confirm a new memorial has been placed on our land in the Twinbrook area of 
west Belfast. 

This was done without our permission or knowledge, and we are currently looking into the 
situation 

This concludes our response. 




